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DPM facilitates the relocation of PCMM at Children's Hospital
to Center for Life Science
May 06, 2009 - Spotlights

Diversified Project Management, Inc. (DPM) has completed the relocation of The Program in
Cellular and Molecular Medicine at Children's Hospital from Huntington Ave. to 55,000 s/f of space
in the Center for Life Science. Formerly known as the Immune Disease Institute, PCMM is a
non-profit biomedical research corporation affiliated with Harvard Medical School.
The Program in Cellular and Molecular Medicine at Children's Hospital relocated four of its principal
investigators, along with 15 additional staff members to a new, state of the art lab facility at Three
Blackfan Circle in the heart of the Longwood Medical area.
The DPM team provided design and construction oversight, budgeting, scheduling, FF&E
coordination and move planning services.
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